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The members of the Security Council have considered your letter of
31 March 1994 (S/1994/376) in which you advised the Security Council of the
progress of further efforts, under your auspices, in relation to the difference
between Greece and the former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia.

The members of the Council have asked me to convey to you their support for
your efforts and those of your Special Envoy Mr. Cyrus Vance and their hope that
both parties will cooperate fully with you and Mr. Vance to resolve the
difference between them.

The members of the Council request you to keep them fully informed of
developments.

(Signed) Colin KEATING 
President of the Security Council 
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